
Riverbrooke  of  Suwanee? 

Facebook: 

• https://www.facebook.com/groups/1539477949505234/ 

Website: 

• www.riverbrookeofsuwanee.com 

Architectural Request Review: 

• www.riverbrookeofsuwanee.com 

Violation Dispute Issues: 

• ComplianceMgr@georgiacminc.com 

BOARD  MEMBERS 
Email: rbjsuwanee@gmail.com 

•  President: 

Purushottam 

Mahindrakar 

• Vice President: 

Jody King  

• Secretary: 

Gray Elliott 

• Treasurer: 

Tracy Gallo 

• Member At Large: 

Srinivas Krothapalli 

• Community Manager: 

Georgia Community 

Management Inc. 

Jalaja Clough 

(770)554-1236 

jclough@gcmmgt.com 

  
Annual Dues 

Any unpaid dues are late.  Please 

contact Jalaja Clough for any 

issues with your assessment and 

to avoid interruption of  trash 

services and/or access to 

amenities 

  

Greetings From Board of Directors 

Neighborhood Association 
 

Fall is officially here and the holiday season is around the 

corner.  We hope everyone enjoyed the summer with the 

new additions of  the swings, playground equipment, 

resurfacing of  the parking lot, tennis and basketball court 

and the flock safety system.   The board would like to take 

this opportunity to wish everyone a Happy Holiday Season!!! 
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Halloween (Sunday) 

• October 31 

Thanksgiving (No School) 
• November 22-26 

Daylight Savings 
• November 7 

Holiday Break (No School) 
• December 23, 2021 - Jan 4, 2022 

Prof. Dev. (Student Holiday)  
• October 22 
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There’s a wealth of  knowledge, skills and 

experience amongst our Riverbrooke of  

Suwanee family.  What projects would 

you like to see become reality. Let us know 

at Riverbrookenewsletter@gmail.com.  

On Tuesday, August 17, the Riverbrooke Annual 

Meeting was held via Zoom.  We had an excellent 

turnout, but didn’t achieve a quorum of  141 

homeowners, so no election was held.  A quorum 

is needed to change bylaws and have an election.  

We had three individuals volunteer to join the 

Yard of  the Month Committee.  For more 

information of  presentation and minute notes, go 

to www.gcmmgt.com . Veterans Day 
• November 11 

On behalf  of  the board, please welcome our new 

volunteers for the Yard of  the Month Committee.  

Brook Hurd, Habte Kassa, Manjit Wadhwan, 

Nataliya Chelnokov and Samantha Blessing.  

Congratulation and thank you!!! 

 

They are ready to see who has the best holiday 

decorations for October and December!!! 

Early Release/Parent Conf. (K-8) 
• October 12-30 

Don’t forget to return trash/recycle bins to their 

proper location after weekly pick-up; ensuring they are 

not visible from the street.. 
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